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Live, Learn, Grow and Be Thankful 

The last few weeks of the Autumn term have been filled with Christmas excitement.  

Our children were very excited to all watch ‘Sleeping Beauty’ at Loughborough Town Hall. Oh yes they 
were! 

Thank you to our parents and children who came to church on the 6th December to take part in our 
Christmas Carol service. It was lovely to sing along to traditional Christmas songs and listen to our chil-
dren retelling the Christmas story. Thank you Vicar Louise for sharing a prayer and giving us time for  
reflection at the service. 

Our Collective Worship group have also led Collective Worship in school with the theme of Saint Nicho-
las. The group led the worship with confidence and the children really enjoyed finding out all about him. 

 

Our children put on two wonderful performances for you all to enjoy.  

Our first performance was our younger children retelling the Christmas Nativity with the ‘Big Little Na-
tivity’. They were so confident and sang beautifully!  

Our second performance was led by our older children who put on their very own panto performance of 
‘Cinderella.’ Again this was another confident performance and the children made us all very proud. 

 I think you’ll agree that both performances got us into the Christmas spirit and brought us all together. 

Thank you to our PTA for putting on refreshments. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our children thoroughly enjoyed sitting with staff and having a Christmas dinner altogether. They enjoyed 
sharing a Christmas cracker and the jokes! It was also lovely to hear what the children are planning to do over 
the Christmas break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sarson will be running her Breakfast Club as nor-
mal in the New Year and will also be running her Wrap 
Around club. Activities in the Wrap Around club for 
this term will be: 

Monday: Arts Club 

Tuesday: Creative Crafts Club 

Wednesday: Lego Club 

Thursday: Computing Club 

Friday: Board Games Club 

A late stay until 5.30pm on Tuesday’s will also be pro-
vided this term, following on from the parent survey. 
We will send out another survey at half term to see if 
the need for further late stays has changed. 

Please book these clubs on School Money. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The teachers will be running their after school 
clubs in the New Year with an academic focus.  

 

These will be: 

Monday:  Year 3 & 4 Times Tables Club 

Tuesday: Year 2 SATs Club 

       Year 6 SATs Club 

Wednesday: Year 3-6 Newsletter Club 

 

Please book these clubs on Google Forms. 

From all of us at Long Whatton, we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year! Thank 
you all for your support this year. 


